
U.S. Department of Justice

August 11, 1993
United States Attorney 
Eastern District of Oklahoma

333 U.S. Courthouse 
5th and Okmulgee Streets 
Muskogee, Oklahoma 74401

Telephone: 918/687-2543 
FAX # 918/687-2572

Ms. Wilma Mankiller 
Principal Chief of the 
Cherokee Nation 
P. O. Box 948 
Tahlequah OK 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller:

Thank you for providing Ralph Keen and me an opportunity to visit with you
in your office Tuesday morning. I believe that our discussions concerning matters of mutual 
concern were beneficial and productive. I also feel very strongly that lines of communication 
between our offices should remain open and available. In this respect, I would welcome a 
call from you or any member of your staff at anytime or for any purpose that might be of 
some benefit to you and the Cherokee Nation.

Let me take this means of extending to you congratulations on the honors you 
continue to receive and so richly deserve.

Respectfully,

United States Attorney
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